
 
 
 

Primary 1 Homework 
 

A copy of the homework will be placed on the blog each week.  Please let us know if you cannot access the blog and we will provide a 
paper copy. 
 

Reading Phonics Spelling Maths Topic 
Reading should be done 
each night to help 
children to become more 
confident readers.  It 
would beneficial for the 
children if you could 
discuss the book, 
focusing on events and 
characters.  Please make 
sure books are returned 
each day, as the children 
require them to complete 
tasks in class.        

This weeks new sounds 
are p and n.   Can you 
draw a picture of 
something beginning 
with these sounds.  

 This weeks common 
words are  
 
 
and  an is 

In class we are focusing 
numbers to 10. Please 
practice counting in a 
variety of ways.  You 
can write down the 
numbers from 1 to 6 in 
your jotters. 

 

Our focus is autumn.  
You could collect any 
autumn leaves, twigs or 
signs that autumn is here 
and bring them in for an 
autumn display.   



 
  
 

 
 
 
 


